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The Honorable President and July 14,2014
Members of the City Council

City Hall, Room 400

100 North Holliday Street

At its regular meeting of July 8, 2014, the Commission for Historical and Architectural
Preservation considered City Council Bill #14-0391, for the purpose of amending the Urban
Renewal Plan for Coldstream Homestead Montebello to reauthorize the acquisition of
properties within the Project Area; waiving certain content and procedural requirements;
making the provisions of this Ordinance severable; providing for the application of this
Ordinance in conjunction with certain other ordinances; and providing for a special effective
date,

In its consideration of this Bill, the Commission for Historical and Architectural Preservation
reviewed the attached staff report which recommended approval of City Council Bill #14-0391
and adopted the following resolution; seven members being present (seven in favor).

RESOLVED, That the Commission for Historical and Architectural Preservation
concurs with the recommendation of its departmental staff, and recommends a report of
no objection be submitted to the City Council for City Council Bill #14-0391

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Holcomb, Executive Co-Director, at 410-
396-4866.

cc:  Ms. Kaliope Parthemos, Chief of Staff
Mr. Colin Tarbert, Deputy Chief for Economic and Neighborhood Development
Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Office
Mr. David Tanner, BMZA
Mr. Geoffrey Veale, Zoning Administration
Ms. Sharon Daboin, DHCD
Ms. Elena DiPietro, Law Dept.
Ms. Natawna B. Austin, Executive Secretary of the Baltimore City Council
Ms. Sheila Wyche, Mayor’s Office
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